
Vaccination Clinic
The Clinton County Health Department will 
be providing back to school 
immunizations for any student still 
needing to have this done.  Please click on 
the link below to reserve a time during 
open house on August 15th.  This will be 
in the Middle School office, nurse’s station 
and it will be open from 5-7:30.

bookclintonschoolsvax.timetap.com/#/

For more information on back to school 
immunizations please click on the link 
below.

https://co.clinton.oh.us/departments/
HealthDistrict/BacktoSchoolImmuniza
tions

Any further questions about immunizations 
please contact the Health Department at 
937-382-3829. Option 3.  


